
TYSON FOODS   2200 W. Don Tyson Parkway   Springdale, Arkansas 72762 

January 1, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Thank you for your recent inquiry regarding compliance with state laws. We appreciate the opportunity 
to provide you with information on our products. 

As you are aware, many of our facilities are subject to registration in accordance with the Public Health 
Security and Bioterrorism Preparedness and Response Act of 2002. These include both the facilities 
regulated solely by the FDA and those where the FDA and the USDA share dual jurisdiction. 

The FDA Food Safety Modernization Act (FSMA), enacted in 2011, further amended the facility 
registration requirements to include biennial renewal of such registrations. Additionally, the FSMA 
expanded the scope of information required to complete the facility registration. We wish to assure you 
that our facilities have been registered with the FDA, as applicable. 

Unfortunately, we cannot disclose 


